
From: pamela lee
To: PCD
Subject: PLN51228 RUE
Date: Wednesday, April 22, 2020 11:45:38 AM

NE Spargur Loop Rd
Huguet-Kroman RUE

Dear Ms. Hillier,

I am writing in opposition to the proposed development.  I am familiar with the property, and
it is holds a rich wetland.  Please keep the buffer intact, as our wetlands are so necessary and
vastly disappearing.  

Is there no other way to build this house without encroaching on the buffer? 

Thank you for Hearing my Concerns,

Pamela Lee
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